
Handbook and Bylaws Committee 

Fall Assembly 2022 

All the changes have been made to the Handbook and Bylaws from Spring Assembly as well as the 

spelling change of Bylaws.  The committee has been meeting regularly.  Currently, we are in the process 

of updating the Handbook officer position descriptions beginning with the Secretary.  Many of the 

positions need to be updated to reflect current policy. 

Yours in service, 

Ginny C. 


